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SOLIDARITY WITH EAST EUROPE 
 
In response to the January 1990 circular, many communities made February 11 a 
special day of prayer and gratitude for our sisters and all people of East Europe.  Our 
sense of unity with one another was strengthened by this congregation-wide 
remembrance.  Your response also to the newly established East European Fund is 
appreciated.  These monies, currently $360,000 will be used to help our sisters in East 
Europe reestablish themselves in community and in ministry 


